MEMORANDUM

TO: Scott Lempe, Chief Operating Officer
Business Support Services

FROM: Mark D. Smith, Director
Construction Services Department
nwly Igned by Em..L F. DuBL.a I
Ernest F. DuBose I s ci s i eeridn
REQUESTED BY: T S

Emest F. DuBose Il, Project Manager
Construction Services Department

DATE: September 4, 2012
RE: Building(s) to be Deleted for Demolition

The following buildings have been inspected by the Facilities Services and Construction Services staffs and
are deemed to no longer be economical to maintain or renovate. Therefore, the undersigned request these
buildings be deleted and demolished.

Year

Location FISH # Built Size Type / Use
Booker High Schoaol 6 1958 14,455 sf Classroom
Bocker High School 7 1976 17,297 sf Kitchen/Dining
Booker High School 8 1976 13,202 sf Classroom
Booker High School 11-023 1953 812 sf Classroom
Booker High School 11-024 1953 822 sf Classroom
Booker High School 14 1964 3,361 sf Classroom
Booker High School 15 1964 2,748 sf Classroom
Booker High School 20 1953 7,968 sf Classroom
Booker High Schoaol 21 1991  7,939sf Locker Pod
Booker High School 22 1991 2,836 sf Locker Pod
Booker High School 24 1954 11,775 sf Gymnasium
Booker High School 25 1986 7,141 sf Media Center
Booker High School 36 1959 22 985 sf Classroom
Booker High School 99-283 1986 899 sf Portable Classroom
Booker High School 99-284 1986 765 sf Portable Classroom

This recommendation will be placed on the agenda for the September 4, 2012 Board meeting for approval.
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